MEETING CANCELLED

HARRAH PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULE AS SPECIAL
MEETING NOTICE The City Clerk has been notified that the August 18, 2025
meeting for the Harrah Planning Commission has been canceled and rescheduled
as a “Special Meeting” that will be held on Monday August 25, 2025 at 6:00 pm.

Posted at City Hall on
August 7, 2025 @4:00 pm
Tina Rodriguez, City Clerk



